
 

November 21, 2023 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, I wanted to take a moment to reflect and to 
thank each of you for all that you do throughout the year to support our students and 
each other. 
 
As superintendent/president, it is a privilege to serve our campus community with you, 
and to see all the ways that you help our students reach their academic, personal and 
professional goals.  
 
Throughout the year, I speak with hundreds of our students and they consistently share 
how much they appreciate you and the way our campus community makes them feel. 
The Citrus College experience is unique, and you are the reason that our community 
feels this way. Thank you for continuing to conduct your work with empathy, grace and 
encouragement for our students and each other. I am very grateful for the opportunity to 
serve alongside you. 
 
As we approach the end of the fall semester, I look forward to working with you to 
ensure that our students finish the year strong. In the meantime, I hope that you are 
able to rest, reflect and spend time with family and friends. If your schedule permits, I 
hope to see you at our upcoming Holiday Open House on Thursday, December 7, at 
2:45 p.m. in the Campus Center. 
 
I hope you have a safe, happy and memorable Thanksgiving! 
 
With appreciation, 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 
 


